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Cage-Free Eggs - 2024 Progress

Within this context, Ebro Group’s Global Sustainability Plan (GSP), “HEADING TO 2030” ponders the
objective of a 100% “cage-free egg” supply chain  since 2019.¹

We are pleased to report strong progress in our transition to cage-free eggs across our global supply
chain. As of this reporting period, 2024, the cage-free eggs sourced for our branded products continue to
increase year-over-year or have already reached the 100% objective.

Our Commitment

As a global leader within the Food and Beverage sector, the Ebro Group recognises animal welfare as a
fundamental component of our Responsible Sourcing and Ethical Business practices. Our commitment to
animal welfare is embedded in our due diligence towards, and within, our supply chain, reflecting strict
compliance standards on animal welfare.
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The Ebro Group can proudly acknowledge its firm and steady progress, resultant of our close collaboration
with suppliers, and engagement with our commercial and business partners.

We continue to work towards our commitment to animal welfare, and we continue to work towards
achieving 100% cage-free egg sourcing globally.


